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March 27, 2020 

 
 
 
To all customers:    
 
During the coronavirus outbreak, our focus is on the safety and well-being 

of our employees and customers, as well as the communities that we 
operate in. 
 
In support of our nation’s efforts to stop the spread of COVID-19, 

Collingwood Water is implementing some temporary changes. Our lobby will 
still be open, but may have reduced hours. Please call before coming in to 
buy water if it is after 3:30pm.   
 
*Please note: In an effort to respect the mandate on social distancing, we 

are asking customers to make sure there are no other customers in lobby 
before coming in to purchase water.  
If you are a delivery customer please note our drivers are not required to 

enter any business or home customer to replace the water jugs. If the driver 
chooses to not enter- he will make every effort to contact you to meet him 
with your empty bottles so that you can continue to receive your water 
deliveries. 
 
 
We appreciate your understanding during this difficult time. We hope that 

we can resume business as usual in the near future. 
 
Thank you & please stay safe. 
 
 

Collingwood Water Staff  
419-241-6715 

collingwoodwater@bex.net 


